
Issue 2 – January 2024 

Highlighted area is indicative only (blue indicates completed section to date, yellow indicates crossing). 

Bundaberg Regional Council has appointed Kerb Placers 
as Principal Contractor to undertake new concrete pathway 
works on Kendalls Road, Avoca. The works are from 
Takalvan Street to Mott Street as highlighted in red on the 
map above, with a pedestrian refuge crossing adjacent to 
the Argyle Gardens driveway access. 

Construction of 100m of pathway has been done to 
accommodate a TMR planned footpath. The construction 
will recommence at end of February and will be completed 
mid-April, weather permitting. Activities are expected to be 
carried out between the hours of 6:30 am and 6:00 pm 
Monday to Friday. 

Works will be undertaken under a Traffic Guidance 
Scheme. Access to properties adjoining the work areas will 
be maintained during the construction period. Private 
properties will not be affected during the construction 
period. 

Residents can expect changes to traffic conditions during 
this time and minor delays may be experienced.  

The Principal Contractor will provide suitable arrangements 
to maintain waste collection services     
where these are provided, during the construction period. 

Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the inconvenience 
this work causes and thanks businesses, residents, and 
road users in advance for their patience and co-operation.  

If you have any concerns in relation to this notice, please 
contact Kerb Placers Project Manager, Mr Ben Holliday on 

the details below. 

Contact Information 

Kerb Placers Contact:  Ben Holliday 
 0414 522 930 
  info@kerbplacers.com.au 

Council Contact:  Shane Smoothy  
 1300 883 699 
 projects@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 

Project Reference:  IRD4406.2022 
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